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Dear Eighth Grade Parents and Guardians, 

 You are cordially invited to attend the Knox Trail Middle School eighth grade graduation 

for all academically eligible 8th grade students. We will hold an in-person commencement 

on Thursday June 15 2023 at 5 o’clock at Knox Trail Middle School gymnasium.  We hope 

you will attend this ceremony and share this special occasion with your graduate. These 

tickets will be collected when you arrive at Knox Trail Middle School. Each family will 

receive five graduation tickets for five guests to attend.   

To help make this ceremony a special occasion, please have your graduate dress their best 

for the ceremony. We look forward to your presence on June 15th to celebrate your 

graduate’s achievements. If you have any questions, please contact Natalie Proulx at 

proulxn@sebrsd.org.  

The farewell dance will be from approximately 6:30 p.m. and end at 9:00 p.m. Only Knox 

Trail eighth grade students will be able to attend. The cost of the dance is $15. 

 Sincerely, 

Gina Fasoli  

 

mailto:proulxn@sebrsd.org

